Dear Valued Distributor,

Graco is committed to offering the very best product quality, support, and customer
service within the industries we serve. We are reaching out to inform you that Graco will be
implementing a list price change, across all Graco divisions to maintain these
expectations.

The details of these changes are listed below:

List Price Changes:
2025 pricing will apply to all orders placed beginning Monday, December 30, 2024.

Current 2024 pricing will be held on any orders that have cleared credit review by midnight
CST on Sunday, December 29, 2024. No future orders will be allowed. To guarantee 2024
pricing, please place your order by noon on Friday, December 27, 2024.

Configured and engineered systems orders must be submitted to Customer Service prior
to Friday, December 13, 2024, and must clear credit review by 11:59pm CST on Friday,
December 27, 2024.

Thank you for your ongoing support of Graco products. We look forward to continued
mutual success for the remainder of 2024 and beyond. If you have any questions regarding
the 2025 list price changes, please contact your Graco Account Manager.

Regards

Dave Thompson - President, Global Contractor Division

Peter O’Shea - President, Global Industrial Division



